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We are looking forward to a busy   

final week of the year with an Alice 

in Wonderland party for Reception, a 

pirate party in Year 1 and a sports 

party for Year 2.                            

This week we enjoyed a visit by 

coaches from Chelsea football club, 

who ran sessions for all the children. 

Year 2 children have been making clay 

pinch pots and sewing, Year 1 have 

been doing pirate art and Reception 

are doing Alice in Wonderland themed 

art and craft.  

Thank you very much for all the magazines 

you sent in.  This is what we did with them. 



Autumn 2017 diary dates 
 
Monday 4 September    Inset day. NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 
Tuesday 5 September     School starts, 8.45am 
Tuesday 12 September   Club booking online from 10am 
Thursday 14 September   Meeting for all Parents 7 for 7.30pm 
Friday 15 September    Year 2 meeting and then visit classrooms  
Monday 18 September    Clubs starts 
Tuesday 19 September   Year 1 meeting and then visit classrooms 
Thursday 28 September   Year 1 handwriting and phonics, 2.30pm 
Friday 29 September    Macmillan Coffee afternoon. 

Lost Property 
Please check the lost property bin in the year 1 playground, anything left over will be disposed 
of at the end of term. 
 
Attendance and punctuality 
Congratulations to the 18 children who have achieved 100% this year. 
We understand that everyone has a bad morning and may be running late.  
Parking and/or traffic are not valid reasons for being late. The parking situation does not 
change and the traffic is always busy. Therefore these are not acceptable reasons as an expla-
nation in the late register.  
Parking difficulties at pick up time are not a reason for late collection.  

 Education lost through 

children being late to 

school  
Week ending 14 July 2017 

Best Class Attendance 

  

Week ending 14 July 2017 

Whole School Attendance 
  

Week ending 14 July 2017 

Reception— 51 minutes 

Year 1— 296 minutes 

Year 2— 416 minutes 

Leopard 99.3% 96.1% 

LUNCH MENU 

The menus are in a 

three week cycle.  

Next week is: 

WEEK 1 

IMPORTANT DATES  

 

20 July—Leavers Assembly, 9.15am 

 

21 July—Last day of term. 2pm FINISH FOR ALL 

 

4 Sept—INSET DAY NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 

 

5 Sept—Autumn term commences, 8.45am 

 

 



I am a  

reliable person!  
 

Kanga—Responsible 
We look after property 

Winnie the Pooh—Respectful 
We are gentle, kind  
and helpful 

Tigger—Resilient 
We work hard 

Our Learning Behaviours 
 

Eeyore—Reasoning 
We listen to others and  
make the right choices  

Owl—Resourceful 
We try our best 

I am a  

good friend! 

I am good at  

solving problems! 

I keep on 

trying! 

I am good at  

thinking! 

These are the LEARNING BEHAVIOURS which we focus on in school - Respectful, Resilient,             
Responsible, Resourceful  Reasoning.  We focus on one learning behaviour a week and the    

children are encouraged to apply these skills/behaviours to their learning and play.  As you can 
see, they also link to our Golden Rules.   

The children are rewarded with these stickers in our Friday commendation assemblies.                                                                                                   
If your child comes home wearing one of these stickers, please ask them about it. 


